
FSW’s Academic Assessment webpage hosts over 5,000 pages of assessment information.  
Have you ever wondered how achievement in your class, department, or campus compares 
with the rest of FSW?  Have you ever wondered if some of the same strengths and 
weaknesses you see in your students exist College-wide?  Or maybe you have always been 
curious about what the Student Opinion Survey (SOS) responses look like based on the 
responses of students to the first six SOS questions asking them about their activity in the 
class.  All of that and more can be found at 
https://www.fsw.edu/facultystaff/assessment/history.
 
Below are a few examples of some of the departments with the longest history of assessment 
exhibited on FSW’s Assessment webpage:
 
     Speech & Foreign Language Department assessment studies dating back to Spring 2014.
 
     Academic Support Centers, Economics, English, History, Philosophy, Political
     Science, and Psychology department assessment studies dating back to Fall 2014
     
     Business Department assessment studies dating back to Spring 2015
 
     Humanities, Music, Religion, and Science department assessment studies dating back to
     Fall 2015
     
     and much more…
 
Have you noticed changes in your students, colleagues, or yourself?  Let us know about it.  
Reply via email to D’ariel Barnard (dbarnard@fsw.edu) and give us your feedback!
 
Best wishes!
Office of Academic Assessment

D i d  Y o u  K n o w ?Did You Know?

Florida SouthWestern State College, an equal access institution, prohibits discrimination in its 
employment, programs and activities based on race, sex, gender, age, color, religion, national 
origin, ethnicity, disability, pregnancy, sexual orientation, marital status, genetic information or 
veteran's status. The College is an equal access/equal opportunity institution. Questions pertaining 
to educational equity, equal access, or equal opportunity should be addressed to Title IX 
Coordinator/Equity Officer, 8099 College Parkway, Fort Myers, Florida 33919, equity@fsw.edu, 
239.489.9051 or to the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights, United States Department of Education.


